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Nursing Community Coalition Commits to Working with Biden-Harris Administration 

 
Friday, January 22, 2021—The Nursing Community Coalition (NCC), which includes 63 national nursing 

organizations, congratulates Joe Biden on being sworn in as the 46th President and Kamala Harris as the 

49th Vice President of the United States. The NCC is committed to working with this Administration as 

we continue to combat COVID-19 and advance sound health care policy grounded in science.  

During the ongoing pandemic, as with every public health crisis this country has faced, nurses are the 

experts leading at the frontlines of response efforts. We know nurses have, and will continue, to play a 

significant and vital role in all health care conversations. Successfully bridging those conversations and 

innovations with impactful implementation is essential to ensuring an equitable and efficient health 

delivery system. As our nation continues to grapple with COVID-19, and as we prepare for the next 

public health challenge, the contribution of nursing education and the nursing workforce remains 

critical; especially as we work to increase access to high-quality health care and promote wellness of the 

patient and provider. 

We look forward to working with the Biden Administration as we combat this public health emergency 
and as we make progress on the most vital issue of our time – building a healthier nation. 
 
 

*******  
The Nursing Community Coalition includes 63 national nursing organizations that are the cross section of 
education, practice, research, and regulation within the profession. Collectively, the coalition represents 
registered nurses, advanced practice registered nurses, nurse faculty, nurse executives, researchers, and 
students. The coalition is committed to promoting efforts that advance the health of our nation through 
nursing care. 
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